
 
 

CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF BLOOMFIELD 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC TOWN HALL MEETING TO 

DISCUSS WATER & SEWER RATE STUDY  

 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 9, 2022 

7:00 P.M. 

 

TO BE HELD IN THE 

AUDITORIUM 

AT THE 

BLOOMFIELD TOWNSHIP HALL 

4200 TELEGRAPH ROAD 

BLOOMFIELD TOWNSHIP MI, 48302  

(248) 433-7700 

 
This meeting is an opportunity for the Bloomfield Township community to learn about 

progress on the water and sewer rate study and discuss options presented in a question and 

answer format. This rate study is undertaken to ensure the water & sewer utility’s 

continued financial health, including the ability to fund needed operations and 

infrastructure investments. 
 

Posted: February 15, 2022 

 

NOTE: The Charter Township of Bloomfield will provide necessary, reasonable auxiliary aids and services at all 

meetings to individuals with disabilities. All such requests must be made at least five days prior to said meeting. 

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Bloomfield Township Clerk’s Office 

by writing or calling the following: Clerk’s Office, P.O. Box 489, Bloomfield Hills, MI 48303-0489 by Telephone: 

248-433-7702. 


